Langold Village Hall Management Committee
The Village Hall, Markham Road, Langold S81 9SW


	Coronavirus (COVID-19) Closure Update 

	Following official government advice issued on Monday 16 March, which stipulates that people should avoid public buildings, we regret to announce that Langold Village Hall will close from today to help slow the spread of coronavirus.

We will be in touch with our regular groups regarding the closure. 


Please bear with us – we will contact groups on an ongoing basis. Our Booking Clerk will be in touch in due course.

This is an unprecedented event for our Hall, thank you for your continued support and loyalty.

Best wishes

Langold Village Hall Management Committee
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